
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 53 of 2014 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/141/88  
 

13 August 2014 
 

 
Correction to Notice to Mariners No 46 Re - Use of il-Moll ta’ Bugibba by Commercial Vessels 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the last paragraph of 
Notice to Mariners No 46 of 2014 regarding the use of il-Moll ta’ Bugibba by Commercial Vessels 
should read as follows 
 
“This notice is issued in terms of the Berthing Regulations (S.L. 10.30) and without prejudice to other 
directives, legislation and permits issued by the Authority.” 
 
Local Notice to Mariners No 46 of 2014 should therefore be amended as above. 
 
 
 
 

 

   


